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Date: March 28, 2017 
 
To: President of Emporia State University 
Cc: Jo Kord 
 
From: Committee on Campus Governance 
 
Subject: Recommendation on continuance of the Student Learning Assessment Council 
 
The Committee on Campus Governance (COCG) in accordance with University Policy Manual (UPM) 
section 3AD.07 has reviewed the Student Learning Assessment Council regarding its continuance as a 
campus-wide committee.  COCG recommends the following: 
 
The Student Learning Assessment Council continues as a campus-wide committee with the following 
recommendations: 
 

 That the approved minutes are properly distributed to the Committee on Campus Governance. 
 That the Student Learning Assessment Council website is publicized annually through proper 

campus channels, such as Hornet Announcements. 
 

A motion with these recommendations was duly approved on a unanimous vote of the COCG on March 
14, 2017. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michael Behrens 
Chair, Committee on Campus Governance 
mbehrens@emporia.edu 
620.341.5546 


